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Removal of grafitti in Trollkjerka
Some time ago the author and some others decided to walk through the Trollkjerka cave. When they arrived at the 
entrance, they found the cave filled with people, having a Pre-Christmas party. Deeper into the cave they discovered 
some tagging - the initials of recent visitors to the cave. They knew it wasn't done by the party they had met, because 
they weren't yet being that deep into the cave.
Having received some good advice from S. E. Lauritzen, they returned some days later to remove the tagging. Using 
acetone, brushes and water, the painting easily disappeared.
Let's hope we won't have to do it again!
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